
A Message from Peers Tutoring Peers Program

We would like to celebrate the end of the Peers Tutoring Peers
Program for this school year. Students Vanessa Bonofiglio,
Alessia Barbieri, and Sophia Petrucci initiated this program
over the last few months here at HCCA under the guidance of
Mrs. Cerone in an effort to provide Grade 9 and 10 students
with the opportunity to receive one-on-one math support from
peer tutors after school.

We want to thank all our peer tutors for their commitment to
helping other students improve their math skills and overall
help students achieve more confidence in their math abilities.
On behalf of the Peers Tutoring Peers team, we would like to
wish all students the best of luck as they write their final exams
next week!


